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A big congratulations to Ron and Julie 

Walters for obtaining LIFETIME 

MEMBERSHIP with NDSCC.  
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Minutes of general meeting 

Runs for 2023. 
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See back page for our Committee Members 
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&  
NEXT RUN DATES: 

1. March Run – Alec Gallacher (Cancelled) 
2. April Run – Geoff and Cathie 
3. May Run – Dee and Graeme 
4. June run – Steve and Ann 
5. July run – Stan and Jen 

 
                            

  

 

 

 

 

 

NDSCC’s aim:  To provide 

social outings for those who 

enjoy getting out in their cars. 

PO  Box 1559, Caboolture.  4510 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We meet on the 3rd Sunday of each month at 

Centennial Lakes, Caboolture (opp tennis courts) at 

8.30am for a 9.00 departure unless otherwise advised. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/NDSCC/
https://www.instagram.com/ndscarclub/
https://twitter.com/NDSCarClub
https://www.facebook.com/NDSCC/
https://www.instagram.com/ndscarclub/
https://twitter.com/NDSCarClub
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January Car Run 

Car Run Organised by Robert and Karen Wruck on 15/1/2023 – Written by Kim Castle 

Well it was the first run for the year and I think we would all agree it was a great one… 

well for most of us but we will get to that. 

Starting at our usual spot we left turning left onto King St and then left onto Bellmere 

Rd. We basically kept turning left for a while and went through some very pretty forest 

and over waterways. Now it was around here somewhere (I think we were on Forest 

Hills Drive but honestly I was lost) while I was following Dee and Graeme up a hill when 

we found ourselves suddenly stopping instead. Craig’s red thing decided it didn’t want 

to play anymore and he told us the fuel pump was overheating. He threw some ice over 

it but nothing really happened so he thought it might be out of fuel. 

By now everyone else had pissed off so I can’t tell you about the rest of the trip to 

morning tea. Craig  jumped in Dee and Graeme’s car and I followed them to a fuel 

station. As we pulled into the fuel station I saw the FB? Stopped and then Alex and the 

FB came through the station to get onto Oakey Flat Rd. Apparently they were lost ha-

ha. 

Dee @ Graeme took Craig back to the Chev? And I carried on to morning tea. My 

journey was simple as I followed Oakey Flat all the way to Narangba and turned left 

onto Mackie Rd and Right onto Burpengary Rd and Left onto McPhail Rd which brought 

me down to Old Gympie Rd. For some reason the maps wouldn’t tell me where the park 

was and it took me instead to North Lakes but after some swearing and cursing I found 

the right place and Anzac Ave down to Boardman Rd and to the meeting place from 

there. Completely the wrong way but we all got there different ways. Even Dee and 

Graeme made it for about 20 mins before we left to the next destination. The Chev 

didn’t make it and they decided to head home as did the FB because the brakes were 

dragging. She’s been sitting for a while  

For those who were left we all followed each other from there and basically just followed 

the ocean Rd around going through the different suburbs of Redcliffe. The Rd changes 

names so many times no one knows where they are. We only lost Stan and Jen briefly 

when they took a wrong turn but in all fairness it wasn’t anyone’s fault. It used to be a 

roundabout where they turned off Norris Rd and not traffic lights but they turned that 

Holden around and were on their merry way again. 

We followed Linkfield Rd up to Old North Rd and took a Left onto Kremzow Rd and after 

a few turns through the back of Brendale we found ourselves at Bullockys Rest. We 

have been here before but we came in from the other end last time and it is such a 

beautiful spot. The breeze was lovely and the company fantastic. We had a great day 

and everyone was happy, well they seemed to be anyway. Obviously I won the raffle 

and scored myself some yummy treats that I will enjoy with a coffee and the opportunity 

to write this novel for you…  
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FEBUARY RUN   

Written by Jen Valance 

Despite being a stinking hot day.. we all left Caboolture and headed out towards 

Redcliffe peninsula. 

John and Denise took what they thought was a wrong turn but was actually the second 

option of the run. 

We kept everyone waiting as we caught up. Haha  

Alex, Frank and Stan got separated from main group.(this is always fun though no 

matter how we get lost). We thought we we’d missed a turn and stopped to get our 

bearings. Then frank said he knew a way from there.   Turns out it was the right way all 

along. 

Everyone enjoyed the run. We had a great location just down from Morgans seafood. 

We all parked nearby and a lovely area for morning tea under some lovely shady trees.  

It was so relaxing that everyone decided it was better to stay where we were rather than 

fight for parking at Sutton beach  so meeting and lunch were here also.  

Jeff and Kathy were among first to leave as they had to do their car club trip to Cosco 

and everyone else left in dribs and drabs as we do. 

Thanks to Denise and John for a great run – fortunately it was not too hot near the 

water and a nice breeze was blowing. 
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Minutes of Meeting Sunday 19th February 2023 

Meeting commenced at 11.15. 

Bob Pritchard welcomed everyone and thanked us all for attending today. (see 
attendance book)  

Apologies – Ron and Julie Walters. 

President report: Bob thanked everyone for coming today and said it was decided 

we would stay in our present spot as the likelihood of us getting a park at Sutton beach 
were not good.  

Treasurers Report: 

Balance brought forward:   $8608.68 

Income:     $  179.00 

      $8787.68 

Expenditure:     $2189.00 

Balance:     $6598.41 

Jeff moved that the treasurer report be accepted – 2nd by John Larkin – carried.  

Secretary’s report: No incoming or outgoing correspondence. 

Social Director report: Dee was telling members about the Gaydah weekend away 

– Friday 20th to 22nd October – Friday, Saturday night leaving Sunday. At the time we 
said a deposit was not needed but in hindsight a deposit of $100 is required if you are 
attending as this is in good faith that you are coming.  

Note that our normal run: Sunday 15th October will still go ahead for members not 
attending the weekend away – or even if you are attending. 

General business: 

All members were asked if they had received the minutes from the last meeting (AGM) 

and general meeting – all had received. 

Jeff put forward as a motion that committee members have their own email addresses: 
ie: treasurer@ndscc.com.au 0r president@ndscc.com.au etc etc. Kim 2nd the motion 
and was carried by all members. 

There are a few run changes coming up: Alec to do March Run. April will be Geoff and 
Cathie, May will be Dee and Graeme.  

No new members. 

After no further business meeting ended at 11.35am 

 

 

mailto:treasurer@ndscc.com.au
mailto:president@ndscc.com.au
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Social Director add on: 

So recently Graeme and I went to Gayndah to suss out where we are staying and to 
see what the roads are like etc. 

Happy to report the place we are staying (Colonial motor inn) at Gayndah is absolutely 
lovely. The manager is wonderful and at this stage he has held all twelve rooms for us. 
Another reason why we need to know if you are coming. 

Each room has a microwave and kettle etc only.  

However you can order breakfast from the main office – or the plan is as usual to bring 
bacon eggs, etc and there is a lovely bbq area . 

We thought we could eat out Saturday night at the local  pub (we had lunch there on 
Saturday  - best pizza I have ever had – could only eat one slice)!! 

Or to save money – we can cook up Friday and Saturday night on the BBQ and just 
enjoy our own company and have a few wines/vodka’s/beers or six. 

I would encourage you all to look at the website to see just what a lovely place this is. 

The IGA is just across the road within walking distance if you want to get stuff up there. 

As you know the Saturday run will be our run to Bundy to the Distillary and also to the 
Bundaburg soft drink site to see how they do their ginger beer etc. 

All in all this should be a great day. 

A reminder to start collecting silly and not so silly gifts for prizes. 

So again, please let me know that you will be attending and pay your deposit as soon 
as possible please so I can give final numbers. 

Also – if you have any unwanted gifts laying around – please bring to use as raffle 
prizes for the runs. Thanks everyone. 

2022 Xmas Party 

A big thank you to all of you who attended the 2022 Xmas party along the 
waterfront at bribie . 

Another lovely day – and even though we had to sit through a very windy 
and ferocious storm – we managed to all have a good time. 

A hearty congratulations to Ron and Julie for obtaining lifetime 
membership. Ron and Julie were instrumental in putting this club together 
along with a few others and we have now gone from strength to strength 
with a wonderful bunch of people.  

After a great lunch catered by the great caboolture caterine girls we all 
headed off around 2ish to head home. 

Thanks to all of you for your attendance.  
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Some Pics – Morgans at Redcliffe  
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President:  

Bob Pritchard                Ph: 0490 036 128 

robertpritchard@live.com.au 

 

Vice Pres:  

Robert Wruck                Ph:0408 548 547 

 

Secretary:   

Steve Lindridge           Ph: 0417 047 399 

annalin82@bigpond.com 

 

Treasurer:   

Jeff Trevan                  Ph: 0427 941 007 

jeff@leachtrusses.com.au 

 

Social Director:   

Dee Douglas                   Ph: 0400 731 030 

gdo56420@bigpond.net.au 

 

Assistant Social Directors:   

Jenny Valance     Ph: 0438 641 889 

 jenny.vallance@yahoo.com   

 

Hank Eekelschot    Ph: 0448 851 881 

essendon32@gmail.com   

 

Editor:   

Dee Douglas  

Gdo56420@bigpond.net.au 

 

Assistant Editor; 

 Alex Gallacher    Ph: 0417 247 292 

 

Webmaster:  John Pritchard   webmaster@ndscc.com   

 

Dating Officers:- 

Ningi:            Ron Walters 5497 5118 

Bray Pk:        Bob Pritchard 0490 036 128 

Caboolture:   Kim Bowers 0427 276 271 
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mailto:webmaster@ndscc.com

